To: Ledyard Town Clerk S March 25, 2025
Patricia Riley

731 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Ledyard Ct. 06339

Dear Mrs. Riley

| am writing this letter to state that | support Mayor Allyn’s proposal to add two Advisory questions to
the budget referendum bailot for the May 20, 2025 budget referendum asking if the electros voted “no”
on the budget, is the budget amount for the BOE or General Government too high or too low.

:

Kevin J. Dombrowski
Town Councilor
tedyard




